
 
  
 
STTACC Chat is the official newsletter for Staff Training for Technical and 
Community Colleges association and serves as a voice for all classified staff 
members. STTACC Chat is distributed quarterly to all member colleges and 
classified staff in the state. 
 
STTACC welcomes the opportunity to share training workshops, classes, 
conferences attended, certifications obtained, and other professional 
development opportunities geared toward classified staff.  

 
All member colleges have a STTACC College Contact who is responsible  
for gathering and reporting training experiences and resources each 
quarter.  Be sure to email your College Contact by the submission dates 
below to have your news published in STTACC Chat! 
  
Your College Contact is: _______________________________________ 
  
Email articles to: _____________________________________________ 
  

 
Submission due dates 

 
Fall: 10/13/17 Winter: 1/12/18 

  Spring: 4/13/18    Summer: 7/13/18 
 

 
For more information about STTACC go to www.sttacc.net or email board@sttacc.net 
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